
Family Resource Center Advisory Board 
Date: 09/28/2023 

 
In Attendance: Harper Kenee, Kristi King, Kanchan Ojha, Kim Rockwood, Stephanie Smith, Erika Woosley 
 
Not Present: Harley Bruno, Amy Luhn 

Minute Taker: Kim Rockwood 

 
NEXT MEETING: 10/12/2023, 8:30-9:30, MU 212 

 
AGENDA ITEM DISCUSSION ACTION / FOLLOW UP 

Welcome Back & 
Introductions  
 

 Attendees introduced themselves   

Updates from FRC 
(Kristi) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Our Little Village is providing reserveable and drop-in care this year. The child care 
rooms setup in OLV were changed to accommodate the new schedule. 

 The Kids Gift Closet was moved from Champinefu Lodge to OLV Milne and is open 
to all OSU Families. 

 The Kids Clothing Exchange, a new program offered by the FRC, is located in OLV 
Milne and is open to all OSU Families to drop off and/or select gently used clothing 
donations. 

 OSU is a Generation Hope National Seal Recipient for 2023 (along with 12 other 
universities/colleges nationally) for providing a variety of supports & services to our 
student parents. Generation Hope is a national organization recognizing 
universities/colleges providing a multitude of services to student parents. The 
National Seal is on the FRC website and we are working with OSU’s marketing team 
to find ways to share this achievement. 

 

Updates from FRC 
(Erika) 

 The FRC has added staff in Corvallis and readjusted workloads. 

 Reviewed FRC org chart and new positions. 
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 As of 7/1/2023, the FRC now oversees Cascades ECE in Bend; 11 staff plus student 
interns at Cascades ECE will eventually report to Tania, FRC Assist Dir of Campus 
ECE. 

 Erika and Harper leading SFC and Advisory Board. 

 More frequent communication and engagement with Advisory Board is 
anticipated. 

 Corvallis ECE and Cascades ECE will maintain separate budgets with 2 finance 
teams. 

 The student fee budget will not be impacted by Cascades ECE finances. 

 Erika emailed Advisory Board members the welcome packet to all Board Members 
(9/28/2023 meeting agenda, 2023-2024 board membership, FRC org chart, Student 
Affairs Strategic Initiatives, Community Compact, FRC Strategic Priorities, SFC 
calendar). 

Student Affairs 
Strategic Initiatives 

 The SA priorities led to the updated FRC strategic initiatives for 2023-2025. These 
will be reviewed at our next Advisory Board meeting on 10/12. 

Review Community 
Compact and FRC 
Strategic Priorities 
prior to next 
meeting. 

Azalea 2nd floor 
renovation 

 We received $3 million allocation to support the renovation of the 2nd floor in 
Azalea for two additional classrooms and to accommodate the move of the FRC 
offices.  

 The work will begin summer 2024. 

 We will review the drawings during the next two Advisory Board meetings to see 
how the new space will look. 

 

Advocacy Work  Amy will send a letter outlining her updates about leading ECE conversations with 
state reps and with ASOSU, and involvement with grant opportunities. 

 HEELPO (Higher Education Early Learning Partnership of Oregon)-an organization 
for colleges and universities that want to provide ECE and degree programs for ECE. 

 Looking into increased public investment opportunities in ECE to support student 
parents and providing help for the professional ECE field. 

 

Upcoming FRC Events  Review of 23/24 FRC Events 

 September is National Student Parent Month – FRC is celebrating student parents 
on 9/28 with a family BBQ & scavenger hunt (visiting the family friendly spaces 
throughout campus). 
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 October is National Work and Family Month – FRC is celebrating staff parents with 
a list of October events throughout campus. 

 Celebrating National Coalition of Campus Child Centers on 10/5 in the SEC Plaza, 
11:00-1:00, with cookies and child center information. 

 Trick or Treat campus Tour on Halloween 10/31. 

 Cari Maes, FRC Assistant Director of Family Programs & Engagement, will be leading 
the FRC Connections groups: Beaver Family Connections, Beaver Dads Connections 
(Tarron Anderson), ElderCare Connections, Employee Parent Connections, 
International Moms Group (Sandy Goeke).  

 Kristi King, FRC Assistant Director of OLV & Student Parent Engagement, will be 
leading the Student Parent Connections groups. 

 Child Care Assistance applications are now available on the FRC website, for 
employee parents and student parents. Committees will be reviewing the 
applications mid-October. 

SFC Calendar   Three students are currently sitting on the FRCAB (Harper, Harley, Kanchan). 
Harper still needs to be approved by SFC as the FRCAB chair. Kristi is talking with 
OLV students to find interest to be a board member. We need 1-2 more students, 
so if you hear of any student interest, please let Erika know. 

 One faculty currently sitting on the FRCAB (Stephanie).  We need one more faculty 
on the board. 

 Four ex-officio board members (Amy, Erika, Kristi, Kim) 

 Erika reviewed the 23/24 SFC calendar and due dates. Please support Harper as she 
presents to the SFC on our behalf. Decision packages will be on the next agenda. 

 

FRCAB upcoming 
meetings 

 Upcoming meetings:  
-Thu 10/12, 8:30-9:30, MU 212, in-person preferred 
(Agenda: review FRC strategic initiatives; review SFC decision packets; review 
Azalea renovation drawings); 
-Thu 11/2, 8:30-9:30, MU 212, in-person preferred; 
-Tue 11/14, 1:00-2:00, MU 212, in-person preferred; 

 After the holidays, we will reengage in January 2024. 
 

 

 


